
Submitter: Daniel  Blackman  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SB774 

I strongly oppose this bill. The money you over collected needs to be returned to the 

tax payers. It is not the states money it’s ours. We as a state voted to get this kicker 

back in 2000 and as our representatives you need to support what we the people 

elected. 


